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	Membership

	ASUH (2)
	Anna Koethe

	
	Sean Wilbur

	BCA
	Alicia Partridge

	BOP
	Ryan Tolman

	CCB
	Mike Magaoay

	GSO (2)
	Erin Allmann

	
	Tom Robinson

	SAAC
	Jett Jasper

	SAPFB
	Kenneth Hu

	SLD
	Jan Javanar

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Absent:  BCA, BOP

Additional Attendees:

Carl Furutan, Carl Clapp, John McNamara

	ITEM
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION/FOLLOWUP

	Group memory
	Discussion tabled until all are present
	NONE

	Branding and Publicity
	Wilbur says we will keep the Manoa Maniacs logo as it is for now with the potential to update it in the spring.  Allmann and Hu agree.  The bookstore is looking into where the file is that has the logo.

Koethe says she is planning on purchasing $2400 worth of Manoa Maniacs towels.  McNamera estimated that will be about 2400 towels so we can keep some to give out at other events.

McNamera says that thundersticks costs about $1 each and hey have ordered about 1500-2000 in the past. There are no more corporate sponsors lined up to get those, so if students want them, the SAFC will have to get them.

The SAFC wants to look into corporate sponsors to do the Manoa Maniacs shirts.  

Hu will design a student section banner that will be 20x4.  
	Koethe will let athletics know about the thundersticks.  

Hu will design a banner for the student section. The images must be manipulateable.  

Allmann and Wilbur will begin planning how to do the shirt giveaway at the football stadium.

	Parking at Aloha Stadium
	Clapp summarized the parking arrangement for Aloha Stadium.  Students will enter through gate 4 with 3 valid student Ids.  They will be admitted for free and the stadium will charge athletics for the spots used.

Robinson brought up the memorandum of agreement that the SAFC and athletics need to have to ensure payment of the parking spots.  Clapp agreed to draft the agreement.

Javinar asked if we could have invoices for every game, but Clapp said that they usually don't get anything until weeks after.  


	Clapp will draft MoA and email to Javinar.

Robinson will write up H-Mail blurb and info for the athletics website.



	Food Subsidy at the Stan Sheriff Center 
	Allmann wrote a nice ad for Ka Leo.  Hu showed his signs and fliers.  Everyone really liked them.  
	Several members will meet at the hot dog giveaway on Saturday.

Robinson will bring the banners and PO to Junoh Ordernstein before the event.

	 Food Subsidy at Aloha Stadium
	Robinson emailed centerplate but hasn't heard back yet.

Jasper wants to get the buses to drop off near the Aloha Zone so students can get off the bus and go directly to the food area.
	Robinson will re-email centerplate. 

Jasper will email Lori Ideta about the buses

	Spirit Scholarship 
	Magaoay asked about the possibility of getting the ID numbers.  Clapp says that they need to have a sit down with the ticketing people to find out the logistics of logging the numbers and sending them to the SAFC.

Magaoay wants to start the scholarship contest at homecoming.  Javinar says the winners will have to sign a WH1 form.  They just have to show that they are using the funds for academic related purposes.
	Magaoay, Jasper, and Clapp will schedule a meeting to discuss details further. 

Magaoay will draft somehing to put in H-Mail

	Cross Country Support Trip
	Clapp brought up that the WAC cross country championships are being held at Kaneohe Marine Base on a Saturday morning in October at 8am.  The SAFC could provide student transportation to the event to support the Hawaii cross country team.  Because the event is on a military base, they need to have a list of names of people who are coming ahead of time. 
	Wilbur will come up with an idea for a giveaway that may entice people to go to the event.

	Homecoming
	Koethe is doing the hand towels.  Our money will be used for the towels and to subsidize the food.  The Taste of Manoa plates will be $2 and everything else will be $1.  

All of the CSOs will have a table.  We need to decide if the SAFC should have a table also.  If we do have a table, we will need a banner also.
	Members will consider manning the SAFC table at homecoming.

	Constitution and funding applications
	Discussion tabled until next meeting.
	Javinar will continue to incorporate the sponsor language into the constitution.  

Slight tweaks need to be made on the funding app.

	Next meeting
	Thursday October 13, 2011 in CC 203a
	All members will try to attend 


